
From: Deshpande, Abhijit <adeshpande@budget.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/2/2014 12:26:03 PM
Subject: RE: Wishing you the best!

Sounds good. How about next Friday at 8 am at Immaculate Consumption?
 

Thanks,
 
Abhi
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Soura, Christian 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 12:17 AM
 
To: Deshpande, Abhijit
 
Subject: RE: Wishing you the best!
 

Thanks - I'll be staying in town, so it shouldn't be too tough to catch up. Let's get coffee in a few 
weeks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
________________________________________
 
From: Deshpande, Abhijit
 
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 10:37 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Wishing you the best!
 

Christian,
 

I understand that it is your last day today in the office. It was a great pleasure and honor to meet and 
get to know you. Please let me take this opportunity to wish you the best in your future endeavors. 
Not sure if you will be around the town for a while, I would love to catch-up with you over drinks or 
food. Please let me know.
 

Best Regards,
 
Abhi
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